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Dear Parents,

Namaskar

As we enter the flu season, the health and well-being of our students remain our
top priority. In an effort to minimize the spread of the flu and maintain a safe
learning environment, we kindly request your cooperation in keeping children
home if they are experiencing flu-like symptoms.

We understand that missing school can be inconvenient but it is essential to
prioritize the health and well-being of all students. Our dedicated teaching staff

will provide learning resources and support to students who are absent due to
illness, ensuring they can catch upon missed lessons once they have recovered.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation
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Ms. Rubg H_,__@ﬂel (Principal)
princip ajpinternational.co.in
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